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                                        ICCR Students Scholarship Day 

The High Commission of India, Lilongwe hosted a function on 14th July 2017 
to felicitate the young ICCR Student Scholars going to India for pursuing Under 
Graduate, Post Graduate, and Doctoral Studies.  The High Commission invited the 
Scholars for a Briefing Session where they were briefed on the living conditions in 
India, Tuition Fees, Living Allowance, procedures at the University, accommodation, 
food, and the place of their education in India.  Their parents/guardians were also 
invited so that they could be rest assured that their wards would be well looked after 
in India and to answer questions they may have. 

2.       After a detailed briefing session, the queries and questions from the scholars 
and their parents/Guardians were also answered with regard to any doubts they may 
have with regard to the scholarship, living conditions, university, etc.  The scholars 
and their guardians expressed gratitude to the High Commission and Government of 
India for a warm send off. 

3.       Dr. Emmanuel Fabiano, the Hon’ble Minister of Education, Science and 
Technology, Government of Malawi was the Guest of Honour for the function.  The 
Hon’ble Minister thanked the Government of India for their continued support for 
ICCR scholarships and various other programmes of assistance to the students and 
people of Malawi.  

4.       The High Commission looks forward to further strengthening the relationship 
and linkages between the two countries. 
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